
March  3, 2025 

 

Additional testimony for HB 232 Maryland Beverage Container 

Recycling Refund and Litter Reduction Program 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

I am in favor of HB 232, the Maryland Beverage Container Recycling Refund and Litter 
Reduction Program and want to encourage you to vote in favor of this bill and move it out of 
committee. Please accept my written testimony regarding this bill. 

I am part of a church community team that picks up litter four times a year.  One of the 
main things we pick up is bottles and cans.  With this bill people will be motivated to return 
their bottles themselves instead of what they currently do: toss them out the window of a 
moving car. 

Please add the attached testimony to the witness list for HB 232, heard by the ENT 
Committee on February 14, 2025 

 

Thank you, 

 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Bodine 

8120 Overlook Dr 

Frederick, Md 21702 

 

St Katharine Drexel Catholic Church Environmental Stewardship Team, member 

8428 Opossumtown Pike 

Frederick, Md 21702 


